
 

 

         AGENCY NEWS LETTER 

 

14 March 2024 

Ref: OD/ANL/01-24(PSC) 

 

To:  All Travel Trade Partners 

 

Dear Trade and Business Partners, 

    

PASSENGER SERVICE CHARGE (PSC) REVISION 

 

Malaysian Aviation Commission (MAVCOM) announced the revisions to the Passenger Service Charge 

(PSC) taking effect from 01 June 2024. 

 

Please take note that in line with this Directive, Batik Air (OD) will revise the Passenger Service Charge 

(PSC) effective from 01 June 2024. The revised PSC will apply for bookings that are ticketed on and 

after 01 June 2024. Batik Air has assured passengers that tickets issued before 01 June 2024 will be 

based on the current PSC rates. 

 

Please refer to the Malaysian Aviation Commission (MAVCOM) website for more information on the 

PSC revision. Please ensure that this Agency Newsletter is cascaded to all departments concerned. 

 

Thank you 

 

Issued by Batik Air (OD) 
Commercial Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 


